## SVA 2016 Graduation National Anthem Auditions

SVA students who like to sing or play a musical instrument are encouraged to audition to perform the National Anthem in the SVA's 8<sup>th</sup> grade Graduation Ceremony on June 1, 2016!

We are looking for talented, enthusiastic performers who can convey pride for our great nation on graduation day.

The National Anthem audition is open to all SVA students, grades Kindergarten through 8<sup>th</sup>, and is open to both vocalists and instrumentalists.

Auditions will be held on Friday, May 13<sup>th</sup> in the SVA Cafeteria beginning at 1:30 PM.

We are looking for the best, most musical performance!

## **Guidelines and Suggestions**

- The time constraints of the graduation program require the song to be performed in approximately 2 minutes.
- If singing, be conscious of the pronunciation of each word in the Anthem.
- The SVA student performing the National Anthem at graduation will need to be present on Graduation Day – Wednesday, June 1, 2016. Plan to arrive by 5:30 PM.
- Vocalists and Instrumentalists
  - o may perform a cappella (no digital effects and no other songs)
  - may be accompanied by recorded music
  - may perform solo, or in a duet, or group
  - vocal/instrumental duets/groups are allowed
- Be enthusiastic and have fun!!
- All audition participants must bring their instrument and/or recorded music and playback device with them to the audition.

If you would like to participate in the audition on Friday, May 13th, please complete the form on the back of this page and return to Mrs. Van Groningen in the office by Friday, May15th.

## SVA 2016 Graduation National Anthem Auditions

To audition for the SVA 2014 Graduation National Anthem performance, please drop off this form to Mrs. Van Groningen in the office or bring it with you to the audition **Friday, May 13, 2016 at 1:30PM**.

## **STUDENT INFORMATION (Please print.)**

Performer's Name:
Grade:
Performer's Classroom Teacher:
Parent/Guardian Name:
Parent/Guardian Signature:

By signing, you affirm that your child is available to attend the graduation ceremony on June 1 and has permission to participate.